## **CLOSING ADDRESS** BY VICE PRESIDENT OF VECONAC AT THE 33rd EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING

(Ha Noi, 15<sup>th</sup> December 2021)

Distinguished Delegates from VECONAC Member Countries

Ladies and Gentlemen,

Within the limited time frame this morning, we have completed the agenda of the 33<sup>rd</sup> Executive Board Meeting making preparations for the 20<sup>th</sup> VECONAC General Assembly.

Despite the short time, by exerting the great efforts and talent of all the delegates, the 33<sup>rd</sup> Executive Board Meeting has been concluded successfully, making an important contribution to the success of the 20<sup>th</sup> VECONAC General Assembly that will open at 1330 PM this afternoon.

On behalf of the 33<sup>rd</sup> VECONAC Executive Board, I would like to thank all of you, Ladies and Gentlemen, and announce the 33<sup>rd</sup> Executive Board Meeting closed.

Once again, I would like to thank you all.

VECONAC FOREVER, FOREVER VECONAC